

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

- February 4: Planning Commission
- February 9: City Council
- February 14: Valentine's Day
- February 15: Offices Closed for Presidents' Day
- February 18: Planning Commission
- February 23: City Council



MAYOR'S MESSAGE

This February brings a sense of frustration. It seems to be taking forever to get this pandemic under control. The news cycles bring nothing but apprehension, depression and division. These are trying times to say the least. It is reassuring to remember the peace and quiet that we enjoy in Pleasant View. We are not exempt from the constant noise of the world, but we are not in the midst of the battle either. I personally try to stay abreast of all the news to make myself an informed and responsible leader. That being said, I would encourage each of you to periodically take a break from the frustration that the world noise brings and enjoy life!

I'm not suggesting you live under a rock, rather a rest now and then from social media or being glued to the news cycle. Enjoy family and friends. Enjoy the quiet that is available here in Pleasant View.

Our staff is preparing an end of the year look at what we at the City have been doing. It will be posted on our website and Facebook page as soon as it becomes available. I think that you will find it interesting. It will have a lot of numbers and facts, so if you get the chance, please check it out.

We still get questions regarding our recycling program. While some other cities suspended their programs or ended their programs all together, we did not. We have a healthy recycling program and we do NOT take our recycling to the dumps. It goes to the recycling center. That seems to be the number one question that we get. Having said that, please make sure that you are following the recycling guidelines. They can be found on our website.

On behalf of the City Council, the administration, the staff and myself, we thank you for your support, for your choice to not only live in Pleasant View, but to call it your Home. A place of respite from the troubles of our world. As always, I am committed to doing whatever it takes to ensure that Pleasant View remains the best place to not only grow up, but the best place to grow old.

Mayor Leonard Call

Please note we are always looking for donated cherry wood for future Salmon Bakes. If you would like to donate some cherry wood, please call the office at (801) 782-8529.

ELECTED OFFICIALS CONTACT **INFORMATION**

<u>Mayor</u>

Leonard Call (801) 940-6231 lcall@pleasantviewcity.com

City Council

Ann Arrington (801) 645-8881 aarrington@pleasantviewcity.com

Kevin Bailey (801) 389-8427 kbailey@pleasantviewcity.com

Steve Gibson (801) 941-8100 sgibson@pleasantviewcity.com

Dave Marriott (801) 389-2191 dmarriott@pleasantviewcity.com

Sara Urry (801) 737-0523 surry@pleasantviewcity.com